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Friday 11th February 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Friday 18th February, Perry Hall will be commemorating the Winter 
Olympics with our own Winter Olympics Fun Day! 
 
During the day, after our own ‘opening ceremony’ torch relay, the 
children will have the opportunity to take part in our own versions of 
the Winter Olympics sports, alongside learning about the history of the 
Winter Olympics, the countries competing and the different events.  
 
We will be linking our learning to our core values and considering how 
the Olympic values can support us as learners in school. 

 
For this day, as the children will be taking part in practical sports 
activities, we ask that the children come to school in their PE kit 
and have their water bottle with them.  
 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School  
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